
Governor Malloy’s proposed budget for 2017 has the potential to 
decimate CT’s mental health system.  His proposal removes all remaining 
grant funding for outpatient mental health and addiction services, it 
cuts the Department of Mental Health and Addiction services budget by 
more than 10 percent, and it removes all state funding for prevention 
education. 

Community providers like BHcare deliver effective services for those 
who are struggling with mental illness and addiction at a significant 
cost savings to the state.  Our services allow individuals to work toward 
recovery and to live safely and independently in the community.

You have the power to save our mental health system.  Contact your legislators and the 
Governor today and share your story; tell them why services offered by organizations like 
BHcare are part of the solution, rather than part of the problem.

Email now! http://bit.ly/FundCTMentalHealth
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Your Voice Can Make a Difference
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